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Dear Parents/Guardians        20th September 2019 

 

I would like to warmly welcome all of your children to Chesil Class and I hope that your child is enjoying 

the new school year. All of the children have made an incredibly positive start and I am so excited for the 

year ahead! Now that your child has settled in, I thought it would be useful to give you some general 

information about Chesil Class. 

 

Each day your child needs to bring: 

 

 Their book-bag with their reading book and Reading Record inside 

 A water bottle  

 An outdoor coat 

 Weather appropriate kit for indoor and outdoor PE 

Please ensure all of your children’s clothes are clearly labelled with their name to ensure they don’t get 

lost.  

 

Reading Books 

All reading books will be changed by a member of the Chesil staff team to ensure we can track your 

child’s reading progress. Please make sure you let us know if your child needs their book changing, or if 

you have any queries about their reading, by making a note of this in their Reading Record book. Your 

child can also now put their book bag in the box to be changed when they come in in the morning.   

 

Literacy Homework 

Reading is without a doubt the most valuable home learning that your child can do and I encourage you to 

read at least three times a week at home with your child. 

Year 2s will start to do spelling tests after October half term and will have their spelling words to practice 

at home as homework.  

Year 1s will have phonics sheets as homework. 

 

Maths Homework 

Both Year 2s and Year 1s will have Prospectus Maths quests as homework starting after half term, and I 

will give you more information nearer the time. 

 

Thank you for your support and please do not hesitate to come in and see me if you have anything you’d 

like to discuss. 

 

Miss Evans 
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